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To the committee. IT is my wish that this bill should NOT pass because we already 
have far too many "laws" concerning  guns that aren't being enforced . Our 2nd 
amendment rights are being harassed all the time for no reason. Enforce the laws that 
are already on the books and hold those who violate them accountable. Leave our 2nd
amendment alone !


